PFAS

PUBLIC LISTENING SESSIONS

PFAS contamination has been NOVEMBER 20, 2019

detected in the Marinette and

Peshtigo area in soil, sediment, Noon - 1:3Opm
groundwater, surface water, 6:00 - 7;30pm

private drinking water wells

and biosolids. DECEMBER 18, 2019
Under the oversight of the DNR, 6:00 — 7.30pm

Johnson Controls, Inc.—Tyco

Fire Products (JCI/Tyco) began JANUARY 15, 2020

conducting a site investigation
for PFAS contamination in Fall Noon - 1:30pm

2017. This investigation resulted . _7 m
in additional sites being identified 6:00 30p

h [ tigati K t
beconduces '~ FEBRUARY 19,2020
6:00 - 7:30pm

The DNR has scheduled a series
of listening sessions to ensure

the public receives timely Location for all Sessions:

information and has ample Community REC Center
opportunity to ask questions 2501 Pierce Ave.
about PFAS contamination in Marinette, Wisconsin

the Marinette-Peshtigo area.

The DNR encourages your attendance and participation.

Visit the Marinette/Peshtigo PFAS website for additional information:
dnr.wi.gov/topic/Contaminants/Marinette.html

Questions? Call 888-626-3244 or 14!4!4“
email DNRJCIPFAS@wisconsin.gov. g W



SV4d buipipba.
suoissas buiuajsiy ongnd

S31vd«3H1 <AAVS

$30HN0S3Y TVHNLYN 40 'Ld3a
NISNOJSIM

Do




